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Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Houses in Multiple Occupation Supplementary Planning Document 
 
I am writing to you as you responded to a consultation on the final draft of the 
Houses in Multiple Occupation Supplementary Planning Document (“HMO SPD”) 
earlier this year. The consultation on the final draft Houses in Multiple Occupation 
Supplementary Planning Document took place between the 26 April 2021 and 7 
June 2021.  
 
On the 09 September 2021, Cheshire East Council adopted the HMO SPD as an 
Supplementary Planning Document.  The adoption statement for the Supplementary 
Planning Document is attached and the adopted document can be viewed or 
downloaded from the Council’s website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jeremy Owens 
Development Planning Manager 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

************************************************************************ 
Confidentiality: This email and its contents and any attachments are intended only for the 
above named. As the email may contain confidential or legally privileged information, if you 
are not the above named person or responsible for delivery to the above named, or suspect 
that you are not an intended recipient please delete or destroy the email and any 
attachments immediately. 
 
Security and Viruses: This note confirms that this email message has been swept for the 
presence of computer viruses. We cannot accept any responsibility for any damage or loss 
caused by software viruses. 

Monitoring: The Council undertakes monitoring of both incoming and outgoing emails. You 
should therefore be aware that if you send an email to a person within the Council it may be 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/planning/spatial-planning/cheshire_east_local_plan/supplementary_plan_documents/supplementary_plan_documents.aspx
https://www.togetherforfostering.com/
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subject to any monitoring deemed necessary by the organisation from time to time. The 
views of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the Council. 

Access as a public body: The Council may be required to disclose this email (or any 
response to it) under the Freedom of Information Act, 2000, unless the information in it is 
covered by one of the exemptions in the Act. 

Legal documents: The Council does not accept service of legal documents by email. 
************************************************************************ 

To find out how we use your information see our privacy notice. 
 
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/council_information/website_infor
mation/privacy-notices/privacy-notice.aspx  
************************************************************************  
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